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The 2019 Pickwick golf season in about to begin. This is our 61st year and the 20th year 
since Willow Glen (now Veterans Memorial) Golf Course was made our home course.  My, 
how the golfing years go quickly by! 

We are planning another great golf season with six events beginning in May.  We are 
starting our season one week earlier (May 9th) to avoid planned aeration of the greens. 
Let’s hope & pray the weather gives us a great season. Also, please remember to recognize 
the need to maintain “pace-of-play.” 

Don’t forget the challenging tournaments this year. A great way to meet your fellow 
Pickwick members out on the golf course. If you have not participated in any tournaments, 
2019 is the year to give them a try. 

Above all, remember, golf is a game to have fun and enjoy the friendship with your fellow 
Golfers.  Here are a couple of quotes to help you think GOLF. 

“Men do not quit playing because they grow old: they grow old because they quit playing.” 
---Oliver Wendell Holmes. 

“Golf is a game where the aim is to hit a very small ball into an even smaller hole,  with 
weapons singularly ill-designed for the purpose.”

---Winston Churchill

Mike Stockreiter

Spring 2019 PICKWICK NEWSLETTER

TOURNAMENT
WINNERS

CLUB CHAMPION
David Lee

CHAMPION 
FIRST FLIGHT 
Joe Moninski

SENIORS
John DeReu

WILD GOOSE
Norm Stranczek

What’s Hot?? Important ??

FIRST PLAE DAE 

May 9, 2019! 

2019 - Pickwick 
Golf Club Enters Its 

61st Year as An 
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NEW MEMBERS - 2018 
LARRY MILLER 
KARL GRAMM
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"As you walk down  the fairway of life you must smell the 
roses, for you only get to play one round." - Ben Hogan

SOMEONE YOU SHOULD KNOW... Mike McNulty

I was born and raised on the south side of Chicago, we moved 
north and I attended High school at Carmel High School in 
Mundelein. I went to college at Saint Louis University where I 
majored in accounting. I have an MBA from Loyola University.

I have been married to Lisa Toth McNulty for 35 years. Lisa is 
originally from Queens New York and I met her at SLU. We have 
two boys ages 31 and 29 years old. My oldest Andy is a civil rights 
attorney in Denver and my youngest Kevin is a Senior Manager 
with Deliotte in Mergers and Acquisitions. Andy is married to 
Maggie Fleming. Kevin will be married to Caitlyn Gayhart this 
November. We are still waiting on grandchildren.

I worked for Pepsi Cola General Bottlers for 29 Years until they 
were purchased by Pepsi-Co. After working for Pepsi, I helped the 
family who owned Muscle MLk protein drink sell their company to 
Hormel. I have for the past few years worked for the Archdiocese’s 
of Chicago in various roles. I am now partially retired and work as 
the School Business Manager at St. Colette School in Rolling 
Meadows.

I was asked to join the Pickwick club by Bill Martin and Wally Pabst 
a few years back and I enjoy meeting new members at every event. 
I was conned into taking the Secretary role by Mike and Bill.

I am an avid golfer and play at least 3 times a week and have 
played all over the US. I look forward to playing in England, Ireland 
and Scotland some day. There are several golf courses in the US 
and Europe on my bucket list which I hope to play over the next 
several years.

Willow Glen Golf Course is now Veterans Memorial Golf Course!  

The name was selected for a couple of reasons, our association with the United States Navy, 
the strong military presence in the area, and to make it clear who we honor... All military 
veterans, past and present.  There will be many short term and long term projects and events 
that will be in the news shortly to kick off the name change, stay tuned.  

Adam Anderson, PGA General Manager

In Memoriam - 2018 
Bob Turk

The Rules of Golf - Bill Martin 
FYI, for those that maintain a CDGA Handicap 
(and those that do not):

From the USGA website Handicapping FAQ’s 
section:  Adjusting Hole Scores for Equitable 
Stroke Control (ESC)

ESC is an adjustment of individual hole scores 
(for handicap purposes) in order to make 
handicaps more representative of a player’s 
potential ability.  ESC is applied after the round 
and is only used when the actual score or the 
most likely score exceeds a player’s maximum 
number. ESC sets a limit to the number of 
strokes a player can take on a hole depending 
on Course Handicap. Apply ESC to all scores, 
including tournament scores.
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